
Orientation to Draft Comp Plan
The Draft Comprehensive Land Use Plan is available for public review and comment.

Physical copies are available for viewing at the Town of Cable Office and the Forest Lodge

Library. Plus, the Plan is available electronically on the Town of Cable website.

Major sections in the Plan have been highlighted to indicate who authored the content:

⮚ Sections highlighted in blue are authored by the Northwest Regional Planning

Commission1

⮚ Sections highlighted in yellow are authored by the Cable Plan Commission

Section headings not highlighted should be considered under the “umbrella” of the

preceding highlighted section heading.

How to comment
You may submit written comments to the Town Office or the Forest Lodge Library -

comment cards are available at both locations. You may also send an email to

Anthony.erba@townofcable.com.

When submitting a comment on the Plan, please refer specifically to a page number.

Also, your comments will be most helpful if you address the following questions:

● Does the writing make sense to you:
○ for the sections that describe Cable’s features and services?
○ for the goals, objectives, and actions with each Plan element?

● Are you able to "see" Cable in the Plan's text?
● Is there a topic missing?
● Is there something that concerns you?

Thank you for your interest!

1 Per the Cable Town Board approved contract
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